
 

 

 

 

Date:  May 22, 2012 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler   

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of Education 
students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify the 
Tradition of Excellence Award.  On Tuesday, May 29, 2012 we will present to the Board of 
Education the following students. 

 
 
 

A. Boys Track State Qualifiers: 
Peter Archibald  ...................... State Qualifier in 800m  
Justin Davis ............................ State Qualifier in 400m 
Kyle McNeil  ........................... State Qualifier in Discus 
Ben Rogers ............................ State Qualifier in Long Jump and Triple Jump  

 
These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA Class 3A State Boys Track Meet held on 
May 25 and May 26 at Eastern Illinois University.   The track team is coached by Gale Gross. 
 

 

B. Girls Track State Qualifiers: 
Kailie Briza .............................. State Qualifier in Long Jump 
Hannah Davison ..................... State Qualifier in Triple Jump 

 
These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA Class AA State Girls Track Meet held on May 
18 May 19 at Eastern Illinois University.  The track team is coached by Peter Raak. 
 
 

C. Girls Badminton State Qualifiers: 
Nora Burkhardt ....................... State Qualifier – Doubles 
Ann Green .............................. State Qualifier – Singles 
Nicole Schneider .................... State Qualifier – Doubles 

 
These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA State Badminton Meet held May 11 and 
May 12 at Eastern Illinois University.  The tennis team is coached by Doug Ross. 
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D. Boys Tennis State Qualifiers: 
Westley Adelman ................... State Qualifier – Singles   

 

This athlete qualified to compete at the IHSA State Tennis Meet held May 25 and May 26 at 
Palatine High School.  The tennis team is coached by Peter Burkhardt. 

 
  
E. National High School Flute Choir: 

 
Ann Green, a junior at Geneva Community High School, is one of only 18 flute players 
in the United States to be chosen for the National High School Flute Choir.  Among the 
numerous talented applicants from across the nation who competed for this prestigious 
event, only 26 students total were chosen; 18 C flutes, 2 piccolos, 3 alto flutes, and 3 
bass flutes.  Ann was one of the 18 C flutes selected.   
  
On August 8, 2012, Ann and her family will travel to Las Vegas, Nevada where Ann will 
be rehearsing for the performance at the National Flute Association Convention, to be 
held on Sunday, August 12 at 2:00 p.m. in the Florentine Room at Caesar’s Palace.  
The conductor for the National Flute Choir is Professor Eva Amsler from Florida State 
University.   

 
Together, these students distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva District #304.  Thank 
you for this opportunity. 

 


